Trinitas Update
Dear Susan,
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to review  Trinitas’ grant proposal.  As discussed, funding will support the continuation of two existing part-time  Community Health Workers for our Friendly Home Visitors program.    The need for the program has increased as a result of the pandemic and as such we would like to increase the CHWs  hours from 20 hours/week to 25 hours/week. This increases the total budget from $35,408 to $43,208, an increase of $7,800.
 
Thanks so much for your consideration and support!
 
Regards,
 
Christina Oztan
Director of Corporate Partnerships
Trinitas Health Foundation
P.O. Box 259
Elizabeth, NJ 07207-0259
908.994.8249
908.994.8292 Fax
E-Mail: coztan@trinitas.org
http://www.trinitasrmc.org/foundation.htm

